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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 4:15 PM
To: 'Goldenberg, Mitch'
Subject: RE: DOCKET #160101-WS

Good afternoon Mr. Goldenberg, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Goldenberg, Mitch [mailto:MAGoldenberg@Breakthrubev.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 3:58 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Nancy (arlick@aol.com) 
Subject: DOCKET #160101-WS 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I am writing this email to voice my concern and opposition regarding the proposed rate increase on my water bill with 
regards to docket #160101-WS.  It has been brought to my attention that this proposed rate increase could increase my 
monthly water bill by as much as 110%.  This amount is simply unacceptable.  I am asking you kindly reconsider this 
massive proposed rate increase.   
 
Thank you.  
 
 

 
Mitchell Goldenberg  
State Chain Account Manager  
BREAKTHRU BEVERAGE FLORIDA 
O 407.803.4527  M 407.709.7333 
502 Sunport Lane, Suite 100  |  Orlando, FL  32809 
magoldenberg@BreakthruBev.com 
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